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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

01/06/2019  13:44:472019/1108/P OBJEMPER ·          Loss of light to my flat, which is already compromised

·         Overlooking my flat 

·         Overbearing architecture

·         The plans do not respect the setting and character of the 2 buildings

·         Overdevelopment of the site

03/06/2019  06:57:572019/1108/P OBJ I live in the residential building that is less than 2 meters from this proposed development. This extension will 

have a materially negative impact on my quality of life - most importantly through the loss of 80% to 90% of 

daylight. If this goes ahead my windows will no longer receive any direct sunlight. This is not about the loss of 

a view but the loss of an open aspect. The proposed architecture is overbearing and does not respect the 

setting and character of the adjacent buildings. This represents an overdevelopment of the site. 

There are also proposed to be walkways and a terrace that will be 2 meters from my bedroom window and 

which will look directly into my bedroom window resulting in a loss of privacy. And a loss of my ability to enjoy 

living in my flat. 

This application should be refused.
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